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Year 1 – Phonics Screening meeting 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

With the Phonics Screening fast approaching we would like to invite you to a Year 1 Phonics 

meeting on Monday 22nd May at 5:00pm.  

The purpose of the meeting is to talk through the upcoming Phonics Screening that will take 

place in June, what this looks like and the expectations of this for your children. 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s class teacher in the first instance. We 

look forward to seeing you there. If you are unable to make the meeting, we will upload the 

presentation to the website after the session.  

Please can you confirm your attendance by clicking on the link below, responses need to be 

returned by 12pm on Friday 19th May https://forms.office.com/e/7jEmr0XZ0P. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Hughes  

KS1 Phase Leader 
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